
Emeritus Professor Mike Benjamin
(University of Cardiff, Wales) 
receiving the Anatomical Society 
Prize from Emeritus Professor 
Susan Standring

at the Anatomical Society Winter 
Meeting held in the Gordon 
Museum at King’s College, London 
on Thursday 16th December 2010

Dr Richard Dyball
(University of Cambridge)
receiving the Symington 
Memorial Prize from Emeritus 
Professor Susan Standring

at the Anatomical Society 
Winter Meeting held in the 
Gordon Museum at King’s 
College, London on Thursday 
16th December 2010.
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